April 29, 2014

Board of Education/Superintendent
Harvey School District #152

16001 S. Lincoln Avenue

Harvey, IL 60426

Dear Board Members/Dr. Adams:
I would like to express my appreciation for working this summer/winter as a student

employee for District 152 and also I am requesting employment for the summer semester
breaks of 2013-2014.

I cannot reiterate how much working for School District 152 has helped me financially
with my college career and I am most grateful and would appreciate the opportunity to

work for you again.

Sincerely,

Kenneth Chatman



